
Rosie Wolbrink Bio 
 
My first experience with the healing process at the Center for Creative Learning was in 1992 
when I participated in Taking it Lightly.  I was so impressed that I staffed the retreats for the 
next 4 months! Somewhere in that same timeframe, the first veteran program, "The Bamboo 
Bridge" started, and I staffed that program too. I staffed my first "Healing Warrior Hearts" 
weekend in 2013.   
 
Over the last 32 years, I have staffed over 120 times - both Taking It Lightly and the veteran 
programs.   
 
My heart has a place of respect and gratitude for veterans as they defended our country and 
me. I love the USA, and I am honored that I am able to witness and be a part of the emotional 
healing of every veteran participating in this wonderful program. 
 
I served on the board from 2014 through 2017, including holding an officer role.   
 
 


